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OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK

Jacide L Currle
Verion C. Allen
Clity Clerk Degnrty City Cierke

DEPARTMENTAL REFERENCE COMMUNICATION
August 4, 2004
To:  The Department or Commission Listed Below

From: Jackie L. Currie
Detroit City Clerk

The following petition is herewith referred to you for report and recommendation to the City
Council

In accordance with that body’s directive, kindly return the same with your report in duplicate
within four (4) weeks.

CITY PLANNING CO SION/P G DEVELOPMENT

[PUBLIC WORKS/TRANSPORTATION DEPARTMENTS/

2970 Glass Works International, for vacation of city street at 20445 Glendale Street.
NOTE: The Detroit City Council is on recess from Monday, August 2, 2004 through

Tuesday, September 7, 2004. The City Clerk requests that Departments
directly handle requests which fall within those dates.

200 Colemen A Young Municipal Center ¢ Detrait, Michigon 46226-3400
) (313) 224-3260 « Fox (318) 224-1466
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Glass Works International

19701 Moenarr * Demmoir, M 48234 « 313.369-1100 » Fax: 313-769-0100 « E-Mail: alasswonksint@shcglobal.ner

MEMO 2977

TO: Jackie L. Currie, City of Detroit Cleric
COMPANY: City of Detroit
Coleman Young Municipal Bidg
2 Woodward
Detroit, Ml 48226
FROM: Neil Segal
DATE: Wednesday, August 4, 2004
SUBJECT: Vacation of city street alongside 20445 Glendale, Detroit 48223

I have recently purchased an industrial building located at 20445 Glendale, Detroit 48223. There
Is an unpaved dead end street, Fielding St, extending along the west side of the building for 200
ft and ending at the rear property line. There are twa other industrial property owners acdjacent
to this 200 ft x 50 ft wide section of Fielding St. All of the property owners agree that it would
be in the best interest of everyone if this portion of Fielding was vacated by the city and put on
the tax rolls. |intend to improve this 200 ft section of dirt road so that it can be used as an
access driveway by the adjacent property owners and eliminate it as a neighborhood eyesore and
breading ground for mosquitoes.

| have attached a drawing ilustrating the location of the site.

I am looking forward to your response. If you have any questions or if there is further material
that | could provide you with, please contact me at 248-61 3-4660.

Sincerely,

Neil Segal E
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